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Welcome Home Erin!Welcome Home Erin!

Congratulations to new homeowner
Erin, who closed on 808 Jerusalem
Road on June 30th! South Shore
Habitat is proud to welcome Erin and
her son to their new home.

Construction continues on the duplex
and we expect to welcome an
additional family in late summer,
2025. 

A warm thank you to all of our
sponsors, donors, and volunteers who
continue to bring Jerusalem Road to
fruition. 

Learn More About the
Build

Golfing FORE HabitatGolfing FORE Habitat

Registration is officially open! Golfing
FORE Habitat is a wonderful way to bond
with colleagues, families, and friends while
helping South Shore Habitat for Humanity
to build strength, stability, and self reliance
through shelter. Marshfield Country Club is
an 18 Hole Par 70 private facility which
offers golf the way it’s meant to be played.

Let us offer you a full day of fun and activity
to benefit South Shore Habitat for
Humanity’s mission of building strength,
stability, and self-reliance through shelter.
Your participation in this event will provide
funding to help South Shore Habitat build
more homes in partnership with hard
working families in need of affordable
housing and provide critical home repairs
for seniors and veterans, so they can
remain in their home with safety and
dignity. 

https://www.sshabitat.org/jerusalemrd
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=941c1630-375e-4fc1-a946-44f2286876d6


Register Now

Volunteers NeededVolunteers Needed

Construction on Jerusalem Road in
Cohasset continues through the summer.
We need your help as we bring this build to
completion.

Sign up today!

Sign Up to
Volunteer

New Hire: Natalie CampanellaNew Hire: Natalie Campanella

We welcome Natalie Campanella to South
Shore Habitat for Humanity as our new
Community Engagement Coordinator.
Natalie began her experience with Habitat
for Humanity as a volunteer, completing
her year long AmeriCorps service term with
Habitat for Humanity of Metro Denver.
More recently, Natalie has worked as an
Assistant Site Supervisor at Habitat for
Humanity of Greater Boston, where she
was primarily responsible for the
coordination of site volunteers and the build
day experience.

In addition to her familiarity with Habitat as
an organization, Natalie also served as
Vice President and Secretary of the Inter-
class council at Roger Williams University,
planning and executing collegiate events
and fundraisers, including communications,
website, and social media management -
all skills she will put to great use at South
Shore Habitat. Natalie holds a B.S. from
Roger Williams University in Architecture,
with a minor in sustainability studies and
photography/digital media. Welcome,
Natalie!

https://www.sshabitat.org/golfingforehabitat
https://www.sshabitat.org/volunteer


Visit our
Website
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